Magdalena Bay (Baja Mexico) Surf and Fish event (magbaytours.com)
Sponsored by the Surfers Medical Association (surfersmedicalassociation.org)

August 4 — August 11, 2024

Now opening to non-alumni spots of a limited quantity. Trip attendees must be members of the
SMA to attend. After confirming with me that a spot is still available then attendees would need
to join the Surfers Medical association ($100 for Professional Membership, $75 for Active Duty
or Retired Military Membership or $50 for Non-Professional Membership). There is also a
Conference Fee of $175 to be paid the Surfers Medical association as well. We require a
medically relevant talk of approximately 30 minutes in duration. Talks are necessary in that this
conference is doubling as a medical relevant conference and should meet the criteria of
category 2 for those needing verification regarding employer paid reimbursement or to meet tax
deduction standards if they would apply and be allowed given the individuals circumstances and
relevant tax code laws.

The trip itself costs $1996 which included everything except airfare to Loreto Baja Mexico.
Transportation, Food (Alcohol and mixers separate) and glamping style housing is included.
Please go to the Mag Bay website listed above for further information.

Mag Bay is a semi-private desert island off the pacific coast of mainland Baja with two fantastic
right had point breaks. | have been attending this conference for 5 years now and can’t wait to
get back every single year. They only allow a handful of surfers and fisherman on the island at
any given event so there is no crowds and peeling perfect waves for all levels of ability. Their
rental board room is larger than any other | have seen on other adventures. They have boards
of every make and model, and the options seem unlimited which includes standups. In short,
surfing and fishing are beyond reproach. The crew that takes care of us are incredible and make
sure everything is perfect during our stay. As the membership categories indicate you do not
need to be a physician to attend. We have pharmacists, dentists, nurses, and all other health
disciplines attending and even non health related attendees who are willing to give lectures on
their favorite health related topic.

If interested in talking with me as a potential attendee, please contact me at:
mrhenschke@comcast.net.

Mark Henschke
Rye, NH



